
SCHOOL BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
MARCH 10, 2014 

SUPERINTENDENT AWARDS: 
Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is given in recognition of 
outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients were: Hannah Travis, Kindergarten; Sydney Johnson, fifth grade; 
Jessica Neal, seventh grade, Hannah Turner, ninth grade all nominated for February's Superintendent Award. 
Students: Lindsey Moulder, second grade; Hikari Kawai, eighth grade; and Haley Jones, eleventh grade; for March's 
Superintendent Award. 

ACTION: 
• Appointed Mark Penrod as school board member to represent Zone 5 of the district. 
• Approved school board meeting minutes of February 10, 2014 and Board work session of March 3, 2014. 
• Adopted the following school board policies: 

BFD/BFE/BFG, Board Policy Implementation 
JECB, Admission of Nonresident Students and AR 
JECF, Inter-District Transfer of Resident Students and AR 

• Approved Johnny Nicholson as Varsity Baseball Coach contingent upon enough eligible players to make a 
team. 

~ Approved Revised School Calendar to reflect final make-up day due to inclement weather in February. All 
teaching staff will work Friday, April 18. All teachers will work morning Friday School and attend 
professional development in afternoon. No additional student make-up day required as of this date. 
Non-renewed the following licensed staff: Craig Bradley, Sarah Ches, Christine McCulley, Jeff Longmore, 
Johnna Neal, Jim Slusser. These employees have been contacted and know if these positions are posted 
for next year they may reapply. This is the practice of the District and bears no reflection on an employee's 
performance. 

• Approved advancing first-year probationary status: Robyn Bailey Anette Carroll, Ashley Shofner, Scott 
Fitterer and Danee Kallai to second-year probationary contract status for 2014-15. 

~ Approved advancing second-year probationary status: Jan Colley and Kari DeKalb (who are eligible for 
third-year probationary) over to two-year contract status for 2014-2016. 

• Approved rolling two-year contracts for contract teaching staff as submitted. 
• Approved advancing second-year probationary administrator, Amanda O'Brien, to a three-year administrator 

contract for 2014-2017. 
• Approved a new three-year administrator contract, 2014-2017, for Jon Zwemke. 
• Approved a second-year probationary contract for Sarah Ches. 
• Postponed approving a school calendar for 2014-15 until the June meeting. 
• Adopted the following list of facility options for community discussion: 

Orange Remodel CLES and Build New High School at Current Site 
Options for buildings not used: 
Re-purpose District Office 

Sage Green New K-6 i 7-i2 but Different Buiidings at Current High School Site 
Options for buildings not used: 
Elementary School: Rec Center/Adult Learning/Meeting Rooms 
District Office- Community Center 

Purple Build K-12 School on Washburn Site 
Options for buildings not used: 
Elementary School: Community Center/Pool/Rec Center 
Re-purpose District Office 

Light Orange Remodel Elementary School and Build New High School at Washburn Site 



BUSINESS: 
~ Superintendent Gardner discussed the Division 22 Standards report due the Oregon Department of Education 

next month. At first reading he assured the Board the district was in compliance with most all standards. There 
were a few standards that needed further review. If there were corrections that needed to be made he would 
report those at the next meeting. 

COME JOIN THE DISCUSSION ON FACILITY OPTIONS 

COMMUNITY MEETINGS 
MARCH 13, 6:00 P.M., DISTRICT O~FICE 

APRIL 8, 6:00 P.M., CENTRAL LINN ELEMENTARY SCHCOL 
APRIL 17, 6:00 P.M., SHEDD F!~E HALL 

REGULAR SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
APRIL 14, 6:30 P.M. CENTRAL LINN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 


